
 

Starston Neighbourhood Plan – Notice of Minor Modification – 

February 2023 

South Norfolk Council has corrected a factual error within the adopted Starston 

Neighbourhood Plan, relating to one of the images within the document. 

Figure 24 (‘Starston Conservation Area – Streetscape’), on page 39, originally 

showed an annotated map sourced from South Norfolk Council’s ‘Starston 

Conservation Area Character Appraisal and Management Guidelines’ document. 

The map was dated April 2019. 

However, this annotated map was out of date.  The current, adopted ‘Starston 

Conservation Area Character Appraisal and Management Guidelines’ document 

dates from December 2019 and shows an amended boundary to that shown in the 

April 2019 document.  

South Norfolk Council has now made a formal factual correction and replaced the 

inset map on page 39 of the Neighbourhood Plan with the version from the adopted 

‘Starston Conservation Area Character Appraisal and Management Guidelines’ 

document (December 2019). 

The modified Starston Neighbourhood Plan can be viewed at the following locations: 

 On the council website www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plans 

 South Norfolk Council Offices, c/o Thorpe Lodge, 1 Yarmouth Road, Thorpe St 

Andrew, Norwich, NR7 0DU (Open Mon – Fri 8.30am – 5.00pm) 

 Harleston Library, Swan Ln, Harleston IP20 9AW (Open: 11.30am-7.00pm Mon 
& Fri; 10.00am-7.00pm Weds; 11.30am-4.00pm Sat). 

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact South Norfolk Council’s 

Place Shaping Team on (01508) 533805 or at 

neighbourhood.plans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk.   
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